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Press Release 
 

Revised Budget for 2014-2015 Published 
 
The revised budget for the Extraordinary Chambers in the Courts of Cambodia (ECCC) for the period 
2014-2015 has been approved, and is now available on the ECCC website. 
 
The revised budget for the year 2015 totals US$33.8 million, of which US$27.1 million is for the 
international component and US$6.7 million is for the national component. The budget for 2014 was 
revised on the basis of expenditures of US$27.8 million, of which US$ 21.7 million were  expenditures 
incurred by the international component and expenditures of US$ 6.1 million by the national 
component.  
 
“We call upon all stakeholders to provide the funding to ensure that the judicial proceedings can move 
forward without interruptions,” said Acting Director of the office of Administration H.E. Kranh Tony 
and Deputy Director Knut Rosandhaug in a statement. 
 
The revised budget is available at: 
http://www.eccc.gov.kh/en/about-eccc/finances 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Mr. Lars Olsen 
Legal Officer 
Mobile: +855 (0)12 488 023 
Land line: +855 (0)23 861 669 
Email: olsenl@un.org  
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Press Officer 
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